August 30, 2023
Dear EJCS Families,

We look forward to welcoming you this Thursday and Friday for the staggered start to our 2023/24
school year.

When you arrive at our school, you will notice that the sidewalk on the north side of 9" Avenue, west of
the school, is currently under construction. As such, the roadway is narrower and the construction site
along the roadway is not an ideal place for parking or student drop off.

The roadway immediately in front of the school is dedicated to our bus lane, and parking or idling is not
permitted in this area.

To maintain the safety of both students and staff, here are safe alternatives for parking and student drop
off:

e High River Alliance Church Parking lot

e West side of Emerson Lake (9t Street SE) and walk along the lake to EJCS

e 12 Street SE and use the controlled crosswalk to access the school

We thank you for your understanding and patience as the Town of High River makes the sidewalk safer
for our community. Construction should be complete by September 5, 2023.



